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NYCPM Board Chair Stanley S. Mandel Passes Away

NYCPM Board Chair Stanley S. Mandel passed away on 
November 2nd after a brief illness.  Mr. Mandel �rst joined 
the NYCPM Board in 2003, and served as its Chair from 2008.  
He was an actuary and insurance industry executive, as well 
as a long-time hospital administrator, and brought to the 
Board a deep and far-ranging understanding of the health 
care �eld, as well as a grasp of numbers and of �nancial 
issues that was invaluable.  Donations may be made in his 
memory to the Stanley S. Mandel Student Scholarship Fund 
at the New York College of Podiatric Medicine, 53 East 124th 
Street, New York, NY 10035. 


